
                                                                                                                          

 
This year we will celebrate Halloween at school on Tuesday, October 31st. Students 

ARE allowed to wear their costumes to school. Please see below for specific Halloween 

guidelines.  In the morning, kindergarten will have a Halloween party at 10:00 with themed 

centers. Those who volunteered on the sign-up genius will attend.  In the afternoon around 

1:45, the children will parade around the haunted car yard around campus and “trunk or 

treat”.   We will then enjoy a sweet treat in the classroom after attending the haunted car 

yard. It will certainly be a SPOOK-tacular day!  

 
 

Please keep the following kindergarten costume rules in in mind: 

• Costumes must be comfortable and “bathroom friendly.” Your student must be able to 

use the bathroom on his/her own.  If the costume is complicated, consider wearing an 

alternative costume to school and saving the other for home. 

• Leave all props at home: wands, gloves, brooms, whistles, plastic swords, light sabers, etc. 

• Students will wear their regular (daily) masks with their costumes. Facial make-up is not 

allowed. 

• Students must wear gym shoes.* 

• Costumes must be school appropriate--NO violent or gory costumes, such as Freddy, 

Jason, etc. However, skeletons, witches, dracula, etc. are fine. 

• NO clown costumes are allowed. 

• We will NOT pass out Halloween candy in our classroom.  Please do not send 

ANYTHING to school with your child to pass out. We already have a very busy day 

planned and I know the kids will have plenty of treats throughout the day! Thank you! 

 

                                      As always, any questions, just ask! 

                                                       Mrs. Mahr and Mrs. Zontos 
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